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Blood Drive

The Surfside Police Department 1s hosting a blood drive in
conjunction with the One Blood organization. The blood
drive will take place on February 19, 2020 from 10:30 a.m.
to 1:00 p.m. The Blood Mobile will be located in the Town
Hall parking lot.

For further information please contact Dina Goldstein at

305.861.4862 or dgoldstein@townofsurfsidefl.cov.
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